IDAHO VETERINARY MEDICAL ASSOCIATION
Ph: 800-272-1813 e Fax: 877-334-2565

702 W Idaho St, Ste 700, Boise, ID 83702

Website: www.ivma.org

January 10, 2018

Chairman Heider,

The Idaho Veterinary Medical Association (IVMA) would like to take this opportunity to voice
our support for Rule Docket 27-0102-1701 proposed by the Idaho Board of Pharmacy. This rule
docket cuts unnecessary and redundant licenses related to veterinary medicine. The IVMA
appreciated the opportunity to work with Executive Director Alex Adams and the Board of
Pharmacy throughout the legislative interim regarding these proposed rules.

The IVMA is a not-for-profit, membership organization of Idaho veterinarians. The purpose of
the IVMA is to advance the science and art of veterinary medicine; to elevate the standards of
the veterinary profession; to enlighten and direct public opinion regarding veterinary medical
problems; to promote good fellowship within the veterinary profession; to cooperate with and
further the advancement of the animal industry, including its relationship to public health; and
to advance interprofessional relationships.

Thank you for your consideration and please support the BOP proposed rules relating to
veterinary medicine.

Sincerely,
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David Ard, DVM EIiza%eth Q. Kohtz, DVML
President, IVMA President-Elect, IVMA
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Mark Howlett, DVM J. Victor Bollar, DVM

Immediate Past President, IVMA Treasurer, IVMA

“Serving Idaho Veterinarians”



